
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/28/2017 5:54:51 AM
Subject: Updates to Plan

Attachments: 2017-6-21 Policy and Communications Plan for July 2017.docx

Hi All,
 
I wanted to let you know that all confirmed and tentative events for July have been posted to the calendar. In 
addition, I have updated the Communications Plan to reflect the same.
 
Please let me know of any changes that need to be made or information that needs to be added.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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